From: rabobdoyle@gmail.com

To: Sam Owen
Subject: Eklutna hydro
Date: Tuesday, January 16, 2024 4:22:59 PM

I support the draft proposal balancing the needs for water in Anchorage, renewable firm power generation for Mat-
Su and Anchorage, and new salmon enhancement for Eklutna village.

Bob Doyle
1900 E Porcupine Trail
Wasilla Ak 99654
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